Matthew and Alison Lewis
25 Osman Street

Blayney 2799

NSW

18th May, 2015

Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

Attention: Manager - Industry Assessments

Dear Sir,
Proposed Blayney Abattoir - SSD 6594
Opposed to the proposal

I am writing to lodge my strong opposition to the proposed abattoir located at the
Blayney Sealink Cold Store Complex, 137 Newbridge Road, Blayney NSW.

From a recent community information meeting I was bewildered to hear that our local
council was not opposed to this development given the extensive list of negative
issues raised by some very informed people.

My main concern is the incredible amount of B double trucks required to travel right
through the centre of town and then turn at an intersection not designed for them. This
intersection houses our local post office and a busy school bus stop that my children
use twice every day.

It was astounding to hear the actual number of goats being proposed to be slaughtered
each and every day and the size and number of trucks required to transport them. I
don't profess to know much at all about Q fever, but it is obviously something that I
now need to be concerned about.

I am not against progress and fully support the creation of these jobs in the Blayney
and wider Central West area. The problem with this proposal is that it is completely
the wrong location for such a business. So wrong that I can't comprehend it is being
considered at this location at all.

Please give the proposal the thorough review that it deserves and let common sense
prevail when making the final decision.

I confirm that I have not made any reportable political donations in the previous two
years.

Yours Sincerely,

Aes

Matthew and Alison Lewis



